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Mail-in voting gives Oregonians the most access to participation in the voting 

process. Mail-in voting allows low income, elderly, and other traditionally excluded 

voters who can't get to the polls on one election day to have their voice heard. I urge 

our lawmakers to vote against repealing mail-in voting.  


